EMSD urges public to suspend use of
IKEA's CALYPSO ceiling lamps (date
stamps 1625 to 1744) (with photos)

The Electrical and Mechanical Services Department (EMSD) today
(September 26) urged the public to suspend the use of IKEA's CALYPSO ceiling
lamps (date stamps 1625 to 1744), to properly remove the glass shade
immediately, and to contact the product supplier, IKEA Hong Kong, for product
replacement or refund.

According to the supplier, the glass shades of the ceiling lamps may
pose a potential risk of falling. The supplier has therefore decided to
arrange a recall with product replacement or full refund for these batches of
products.

For enquiries, please call the supplier's customer service hotline at
3125 0888 or visit its website (www.IKEA.com.hk).
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